
o PSEIG 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038-0236 

Nuclear Business Unit 

OCT 2 0 1999 
LR-N99462 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

UPDATE OF PSE&G RESPONSE TO 
NRC GENERIC LETTER 98-01 
SALEM NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION UNITS NOS. I AND 2 
HOPE CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION 
FACILITY OPERATING LICENSES DPR-70, DPR-75 AND NPF-57 
(TAC NOS. MA-1 883, MA-1 884 AND MA-1 845) 

Gentlemen: 

This letter provides the final status of Public Service Electric & Gas Company's actions 

related to Generic Letter 98-01, "Year 2000 Readiness of Computer Systems at Nuclear 

Power Plants." In the previous response to Generic Letter 98-01, dated October 5, 
1999, PSE&G reported that three (3) Salem Unit 1 mission critical systems remained to 

be completed during the unit's current refueling outage. As of October 18, 1999, work 

on these systems has been completed. Thus, all mission critical systems of both Salem 

and Hope Creek nuclear generating stations have been declared "Y2K Ready".  

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Mr. Ray Moore 
at 856-339-1741.  

Sincerely,1 

E. C. Simpson 
Senior Vice President & 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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The power is in your hands.
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C Mr. H. Miller, Administrator - Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. R. Ennis, Licensing Project Manager - Hope Creek 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
Mail Stop 8B1 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Mr. P. Milano, Licensing Project Manager - Salem 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
Mail Stop 8B1 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

USNRC Resident Inspector Office (X24) 

Mr. K. Tosch, Manager IV 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
P. O. Box 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625


